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*********************************************************************
RE-ENROLLMENT FOR 2022-2023 CONTINUES THROUGH FEBRUARY. 

To re-enroll your student for next year, you will need to complete ALL of the following steps: 
1. Sign the front and back of the updated Fees and Financial Policy document. These are available at the     

Elementary, Middle School or High School Desk. THIS DOCUMENT MUST BE SIGNED EVERY YEAR FOR RE-
ENROLLMENT. *Forms are NOT available online* 

2.  Send in the re-enrollment fee. Re-enrollment fees are $125 each for the first and second student, and $75 
for each additional student. The re-enrollment fee for INTERNATIONAL STUDENTS is $250 per student. All 
fees will be posted through your FACTS account and may be paid through your FACTS Financial Account. 
Payments made by cash, check or money order need be turned in at the Elementary, Middle School or 
High School Desk. If you pay with cash, check or money order your payment will be applied within three 
business days. NOTE: You will see the charge on your FACTS account until the payment has been posted. 

     3.  Log on to your FACTS account and confirm that all of the information is correct (i.e.- address, phone 
numbers, emergency contact, transportation, etc.). If there is any information that needs to be updated,      
please contact Hollie Porterfield at the elementary desk and let her know what information needs to be 
changed. You will not be able to do this yourself online. 

*RE-ENROLLMENT IS NOT COMPLETE UNTIL ALL 3 STEPS ARE COMPLETED* A LATE FEE OF $50 
PER STUDENT WILL BE CHARGED AFTER FEBRUARY 28TH.  If you are not planning to re-enroll for 

next school year, please contact Hollie Porterfield in the elementary office. 

********************************************************************* 
VALENTINE’S DAY IS JUST AROUND THE CORNER! 
Don’t miss your chance to show that special someone you care about them!   

Order a stuffed Valentine Monkey or Gorilla, w/Swirl Suckers, to be delivered 
to the classroom on Valentine’s Day!   The 11” Plush Monkey with Velcro grabbing 
hands and a sucker is a FUN way to celebrate your Valentine! The cost is only $6 for the 
Monkey and the Sucker.  ORDER ANYTIME!  Order forms will be available in any CCS 

office, will be emailed and attached to the Weekly Memo.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

NOTE!!! QUANTITY IS LIMITED!  WE WILL CLOSE THE ORDER FORMS 
WHEN WE ARE SOLD OUT!  ORDER SOON! 

NOTE:  Due to a world-wide helium shortage, the senior class will not be able to inflate and deliver balloons this year. 
The Monkey and Sucker are the Senior Class’s alternative to the balloon fundraiser that helps with their SENIOR TRIP. 

Thank you for continuing to support the Senior Class in this fundraiser.  WE APPRECIATE YOU! 
 

********************************************************************* 

The CCS Royal Archers participated in an archery tournament in Morris, OK on 
January 20.  Andrew Punneo placed 2nd in Middle School Boys division with a 
score of 285, and Savannah Newton placed 2nd in High School Girls division 

with a score of 288.  The highest possible score is 300.  GREAT JOB! 

********************************************************************* 
The CCS Soccer Teams are selling Blue & Gold  

SAUSAGE, BACON, or CHICKEN! 
Order from ANY soccer player or in any CCS office.   

Orders and payments are due by February 16. 
********************************************************************* 
Track Interest Meeting for PARENTS (9th-12th) has been changed to Monday, Feb. 13 at 

6:00 at the CCS Activity Center.  Students welcome! 



 
********************************************************************* 

    SUPPORT OUR ROYAL WRESTLERS! 

Place your order for VALENTINE “GIFTGRAMS” to be 

delivered to students on Valentine’s Day!  Check out your 

choices on the attached order form.  Return orders and 

payment by FEBRUARY 10! 

********************************************************************* 
Support CCS Baseball!  The CCS Baseball team is having a Valentine Cash Raffle! 

The HS baseball players are selling raffle tickets for $10 each.  The drawing will be held 
on February 10, during half-time of the Varsity Boys Basketball game.  There will be 

three winners: 1st wins-$1000, 2nd wins $500, 3rd wins $250! You do not have to be 
present to win! Please see any HS Baseball player to purchase a ticket. Baseball players 
will be selling tickets at all CCS Basketball home games from now through February 10.  
********************************************************************* 
Check out the CCS sports schedules at communitychristianschool.com. 

********************************************************************* 
CALL NOW!  Looking for a FUN way to get to know the kids and 

parents, and get paid at the same time!  Join our after-school program 
from 2:00-6:00 pm. We have part-time openings for 2-3 adult 

workers.  

********************************************************************* 
LOOKING FOR A GREAT WAY TO ADVERTISE 

YOUR COMPANY OR BUSINESS? 
Become a Royal Soccer Sponsor and advertise your business on a banner and/or an advertisement 

in the Soccer Program.  More information and pricing on the attached sponsorship form. 

*********************************************************************                  
      What a great deal!  Purchase a CCS insulated cup from the soccer 
team and receive unlimited coffee or hot chocolate refills at all HOME 
SOCCER games!  Cups are on sale in any CCS office for only $25.   
********************************************************************* 
CONGRATULATIONS TO THE FOLLOWING WRESTLERS for placing at the 

Midwestern Conference Tournament this weekend:  Cade Maynes-5th, Iain 
Garman-5th, Sutton Hartsock-6th, Tyndale McIntosh-6th, Ian Wells-1st.  GREAT JOB! 

********************************************************************* 
Due to weather, the National Signing Day for our students will be THIS Friday at 

3:30 at the CCS Activity Center.  The following students will sign Letters of Intent! 
Luke Wells-OBU-Football 

Jentrie Madory-OCU-Stunt 
Jasmine Smith-OCU-Cheer 

Mayci McHughes-OBU-Cheer/Stunt 
Emma Wells-OBU-Cheer/Stunt 

EVERYONE IS WELCOME!  COME OUT AND SUPPORT OUR STUDENTS! 

********************************************************************* 
             STUDENTS MAY WEAR VALENTINE SHIRTS DURING THE MONTH 

OF FEBRUARY. 


